

This week I had the pleasure of joining our Year 5
'Young Coneys' at their celebration event at the Brady Arts
Centre. The aim of their project was to think about happy spaces around
the school and to also give a gift.

I am so pleased to say that the group chose our library space on the bus and have been working with Trinity to establish a reading club upstairs. The gift of a space to read for enjoyment; what a fantastic idea which also highlights how important we know reading is and how much we love it.

Thank you year 5 Young Coneys Huda, Lyna, Iffat, Saara and Amirah! It was a fantastic presentation and celebration at the event.

Year 5 have also had an exciting week with an Anglo Saxon workshop on Tuesday and today Year 3 and 4 immersed themselves in a conductive music workshop.

Have a fantastic weekend,

Belinda



Attendance

Year	Week ending	Week ending
Group	19.01.24	26.01.24
N	89.89%	78.33%
R	89.73%	87.50%
1	93.70%	92.86%
2	94.64%	95.17%
3	97.14%	90.97%
4	96.92%	97.57%
5	98.47%	91.32%
6	98.47%	98.62%
OVERALL	94.71%	92.05%

Well done to <u>Year 6</u> who are the **Attendance Champions**

If you want to be a champion, make sure you come to school on time every day!



We have been successful in going on the shortlist to receive some funding from Tesco's community projects fund. The next time you go into any local Tesco, please drop a blue token or two into our section. If we have the most coins we will receive funding to fix the floodlights in the playground!



Reminder: Bringing food into school

Please don't share food with other children without checking with their parents or a school adult first.

This includes before and after school. We have very strict systems in place to make sure our children with allergies are always safe.